
From: Janet Weidner <JWeidner@pinellas-park.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 10:43 AM 
To: Bobbi Loe <bobbil@Broderickrealty.com> 
Subject: Code Enforcement Board Appointment 
  
Good morning, 
 
Your appointment to the Code Enforcement Board expires in December of this year, 
and I would like to submit your name for re-appointment.  Could you please email me 
regarding whether you would (or would not) like to continue to serve on the Board.  I 
look forward to hearing back from you and hope you're doing well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Janet Weidner 
Neighborhood Services Coordinator 
Neighborhood Services Division 
City of Pinellas Park, Florida 
(727) 369-5668 
 

On Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 11:24 AM Bobbi Loe <bobbil@broderickrealty.com> wrote: 
Yes, I would be happy to. 
 
 
Roberta (Bobbi) Loe 
Property Manager 
Broderick & Associates 
5514 Park Boulevard 
Pinellas Park, FL  33781 
727-544-1403 ext 201 
727-541-6187 fax 
bobbil@broderickrealty.com 
 


